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Technische Universität München 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
Directly after this year’s GAP conference (Sept 17-20, www.gap8.de) the Peter 
Löscher Chair of TU München organizes the workshop: 
 

„The scope and limits of experimental ethics“  
 
in Konstanz, September 20-22, 2012. Motivated by the new interest in experi-
mental methods in philosophy which has been sparked by US-American col-
leagues like Joshue Knobe and Joshue Greene, we would like discuss and 
explore the scope of experimental methods in the scientific investigation of 
ethical problems with you. We welcome contributions from all disciplines as 
long as the question under investigation is of philosophical relevance. 
Besides our focus on ethical questions we also encourage contributions which 
investigate problems from other philosophical fields experimentally or other-
wise empirically informed. Additionally we are open to contributions which 
critically discuss the role of experimental methods in philosophy in general. 
Selected contributions will be published. 
 
We invite you to send in abstracts (500 to 1,000 words) until 
 

June 30, 2012, (deadline) 
 

to wirtschaftsethik@edu.tum.de, subject: “GAP-WORKSHOP 2012”. 
 
We are looking forward to your contributions and to lively discussions in Kons-
tanz. Additional information will be available from our website:  

www.wirtschaftsethik.edu.tum.de 
 

Prof. Christoph Lütge 
Hannes Rusch 
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